
Mr. Jean Pierre Oriol 
Acting Commissioner 
Virgin Islands Department of Planning and Natural Resources  
Coastal Zone Management Program  
 
August 17, 2014  
 
Mr. Oriol,  
 
We have been regular visitors to St. John over the past six years. Although we've 
traveled extensively, we keep returning to St. John, particularly Coral Bay, because 
of the unique community, minimal development, slower pace and stunning natural 
beauty. We've enjoyed Coral Bay so much that we are currently under contract to 
purchase a home just above the marina that has been proposed by the Summer's 
End Group.  
 
It seems a travesty to foist such a large commercial enterprise on a community that 
does not want it and on an island that may not recover from it. We are horrified by 
this proposal and would like to add our outrage to that of so many current Coral Bay 
residents.  
 
Best regards, 
 
Cj Suter and Jennifer Walker  


